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Public Service Announcement  
City opens information phone line for residents 

May 17, 2021 – Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
The City of Iqaluit has opened an information phone line to assist residents and answer 
questions about city services affected by COVID-19.  
 
This service is available in Inuktitut and English and will operate on the following schedule: 
 
Tuesdays 9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
Thursdays 9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
Fridays 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
To use this information phone line, call 867-979-5603 during the hours of operation to reach 
Community Communications Liaison, Ainiak Korgak. 
 
Additionally, you may email your questions to A.Korgak@iqaluit.ca. 
 
Hours of operation are subject to change.  

 

For additional information, please contact:  
 
Lisa Milosavljevic  
Communications and Customer Service Manager  
City of Iqaluit  
L.Milosavljevic@iqaluit.ca 
867-979-5607 
 
 
 


